
Stopping Music Lessons 
 
 

If you wish to stop your child’s lessons please let the Music Service 
teacher and Durham Music Service know in writing (by letter or 
email). 
 
Notice to end tuition/hire must be received at the Music Service 
before the invoice for the following term is issued.  You will receive 
an invoice in September, December and April so you must let us 
know by the last day of the month before (i.e. August, November, 
March) or the fees for the following term with be payable. 
 
If you discontinue lessons/hire part way through a term you will still 
be required to pay the remaining payments on your issued invoice. 
 

Please note – lessons do not automatically stop at the end of the 
school year (including at the end of Year 6). 

 
How to contact us: 

Phone: 03000 262368 
 

Durham Music Service 
Ushaw College 

Durham 
DH7 9RH 

 
By email: durhammusicservice@durham.gov.uk 

 
To contact your child’s music teacher: 
Via Durham Music Centre (as above) 

Or 
Send a note to your child’s next lesson 

mailto:durhammusicservice@durham.gov.uk

